St Helens Referee Society – 2023 December Meeting – 04/12/23

The chairman opened the meeting at 20:00 and welcomed all members in attendance.
Chairmans Report
The plan for next month is to attend a live game. (Further Details will be sent out in Due Course)
Secretary’s Report 
No matters to discuss.
Treasurers Report
Cash - £127
Bank- £369
Balance - £496.52
Training Slot
A thank you to Arthur Turner who presented a LOTG quiz for all the members to take part in.
Instead of a meeting in January the society is planning on attending a live game. The date and time will be confirmed in Due Course.

